
  

HAN DONG, Member of Parliament 
Don Valley North

                   A Personal Message from Han Dong 

September 2, 2022 
As the Member of Parliament for Don Valley North, I am delighted to extend my greetings 
to all in attendance at the 25th Anniversary of Brooklyn College.  

Brooklyn College is recognized by its dedication in assisting a great number of in-
ternational students and promoting volunteerism in our community since its estab-
lishment. Over the last two decades, it has been helping students make great acade-
mic achievements as well as adapt to the local community. I would like to thank the 
school board members, principal, teachers, and school staff for their commitment to high 
quality education.  

Please accept my best wishes for a successful milestone celebration! 

感谢布鲁克林学院为国际学⽣的学业和⽣活提供的⽀持与帮助，感谢贵校全体教职
员⼯的不懈努⼒以及对教育事业发展作出的积极贡献，恭祝贵校⼆⼗五周年庆典圆
满举⾏！  

Sincerely,  

Han Dong, Member of Parliament 
Don Valley North


